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PRESIDENT'S MESSAGE

I’m writing this message before
Jan Duffy, Karen Jacobson, and
I leave for the National Meeting
in Cleveland. We’re all excited
about attending this meeting and
the opportunities it offers us.

We will have the chance to meet
members from other chapters throughout the nation; some
that we have met at other Area and National
Conferences. In addition to this networking opportunity,
we will learn from the good continuing educational
programs and the chapter exchange. We’re excited about
this opportunity and hope to bring that excitement back
to you!

October’s meeting was an excellent opportunity to
network with many of the Des Moines Chapter members
and it was good to see many of them again. We often
hear the saying that things come in threes and we had a
fabulous “three” for our Chapter at the October meeting.

1. We have a new member! The Board approved
Sheena Boten’s application for membership and
has submitted it to National. In November, let’s
take a minute and each of us welcome Sheena to
the Ames Chapter.

2. We had several guests. Yes, it is good to see
that we are inviting guests at anmy meeting,
whether it is designated a membership
recruitment meeting or not. The best meetings to
invite a guest to, is one in which that guest has
a specific interest in the program presented. It
was nice to see some former guests as well as
new ones too. Hopefully, they enjoyed the
program and networking with the Des Moines
Chapter and will come to other meetings.

3. We had an interesting and a very insightful
program! It was very informative and
stimulated many questions. We need to seek the
answers and use the information Jill Kern
provided us from her research to help promote
women in the workplace. The information
should enhance our understanding of the different

approaches both men and women have to the
gender issue and their reactions to this challenge.

November’s meeting is a timely and important topic -
1099's. There’s no better time to refresh ourselves on the
requirements of 1099 filings than right before we begin
the mad rush to get them all identified, completed and
filed. Nancy Campbell, our Past President, will be
giving the program and sharing her extensive knowledge
in this field and it’s application in actual business
settings. -

Plan now to attend our November meeting - this is sure
to be a program of interest to many people. See you in
November!

Kate Mulder, President

MEMBERSHIP MEETING
DATE: Thursday, November 9, 1995
TIME: 5:30 PM Board/Networking
6:00 PM Dinner
PLACE: Stone Brooke Club House

2816 Fletcher Blvd., Ames

MENU/COST: Catered (cost will be around $5.00)
Please bring your own beverage.

RESERVATIONS/GUEST NAMES:
Nancy Campbell
(515) 239-6456 (Work)
(515) 232-1173 (Home)
DEADLINE: 5:00 PM, November 8, 1995

PROGRAM: Nancy Campbell
Tax Accountant, Sauer-Sundstrand

TOPIC: 1099s, How to Comply

Nancy will explain the recent changes in
requirements for 1099s and will lead discussion on
how her firm and others are complying..
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Ames Chapter No. 158
American Society of Women Accountants
Board of Directors Meeting
October 12, 1995
CALL TO ORDER: The regular monthly meeting of the board of directors, Ames Chapter, was brought to order at 5:40 p.m. on Thursday,
October 12, 1995 at the Wallaby's Down Under Restaurant in Ankeny, lowa, President Kate Mulder presiding.
QUORUM: A quorum was present.
ATTENDANCE: The following board members were in attendance: Sherri Martin, Karen Jacobson, Kate Mulder, Beverly Wandling, and
Cindy Sippel.
BUSINESS: Karen Jacobson made a motion to approve the new associate membership of Sheena Boten, who is a student at LS.U. Cindy
Sippel seconded the motion and the motion carried.
ANNOUNCEMENTS: The next board meeting is November 9, 1995.
ADJOURNMENT: The motion was made by Karen Jacobson to suspend all business with Cindy Sippel seconding the motion. The meeting
was adjourned at approximately 5:45 p.m.
Respectfully Submitted, Sherri Martin, Secretary

Welcome, Sheena Boten!
Let's all give a big welcome to our newest member. Sheena is a student at ISU and expects to graduate in the summer of 1997. She lives

in Ames, but is from Cambridge. Kathy Strum brought her to us and we're very glad she did. Thank you, Kathy, and again, "Welcome,
Sheena, to the Ames Chapter of ASWA."

The following is an update on points earned through our October 12th meeting: Kathy Strum, 25; Brenda O'Neall-Smith, 5. Let's go ladies!
Let's give Kathy some competition.
Karen Jacobson, Membership Chair

DEADLINE FOR THE JANUARY BULLETIN IS DECEMBER 28, 1995




